
October 24, 2015 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

On Wednesday, November 2, 2016 our grade 9’s will be participating in the 
22nd annual Take Our Kids to Work Day. Take Our Kids to Work™ is The 
Learning Partnership’s signature program involving more than 250,000 Grade 9 
students annually, providing them with the opportunity to experience and learn 
about the world of work as they begin to explore possible career paths.  

For students, it’s more than a fun day. It’s an opportunity to:  
Understand the importance of staying in school by learning first-hand what skills are 
required in today’s workplace. 
Develop an appreciation for their parents’ careers and roles in supporting their 
families. 
Start exploring career options in a practical way and gain a better understanding of 
just how many career choices are open to them. 

For parents, it’s helping prepare your child for the future. You can:  
Participate in a shared experience with your child. 
Begin a career dialogue based on actual experiences. 
Enrich your child’s experience with discussions before, during and after the 
workplace visit. 

We would encourage any grade 9 students involved in 
Fowler’s "Guys & Dolls" production  to participate in the 
Take Our Kids To Work day on November 4th. 

Please fill out the bottom of this letter and return to your homeroom teacher. 

Please feel free to contact me for further information or clarification. 

Sincerely, 

Hollie Tibble 
School Counsellor 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 Student Name: ________________________________________________ 

o My child will participate in the Take Our Kids to Work Day
o My child is part of the Guys & Dolls production
o My child will be at school

Parent Name:_______________________________ 
Parent signature: ____________________________   Date: ___________________ 

(Please return this portion to your homeroom teacher) 
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